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Dear Scrutiny Committee members.

I am shocked to learn that the NT government intends to pass this bill. This bill flies in the
face of all proper process, oversight and rights of Territorians. It's intentions are quite
apparent - the big end of town can do whatever they want and everyone else will have no
rights.

This bill 1s outrageously undemocratic and, to use a popular phrase, downright un-
Territorian.

Please stop this bill.

Regards,

Horst Walter





